
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
School will only be in session on Monday and Tuesday next week.  
 
You received the November Progress Monitoring scores on your child’s 2nd Nine 
Weeks Progress Report. Please continue to practice with your child on 
Thanksgiving break. Kindergarten students will take the December DIBELS 
benchmark test on December 10th or 12th. That is quickly approaching! Thank 
you for your support at home.  
 
We will not begin a new week of our reading program during a two-day week. 
The students will not receive a new Word List or practice sheets this week. 
You do not need to send the Practice Folder on Tuesday. Keep practicing with 
all of the papers that are already in your child’s practice folder.  
 
The students will be redeeming two of their incentive coupons on Monday and 
Tuesday of next week. If your child received incentive coupons for donating 
to St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital, we will be having Hat Day on 
November 25th for students who gave $1.00 or more and Pajama Day on 
November 26th for students who gave $10.00 or more. We need participating 
families to follow the guidelines for pajama day. Students need to wear two-
piece pajamas, no nightgowns or all in one pajamas. Students must wear 
tennis shoes, no slippers. Thank you again for donating! 
 
Also, if you remember back to Boosterthon, our school wide fundraiser, we 
earned a class incentive of popcorn and a movie. We will be redeeming that 
incentive on Tuesday, November 26th.  
 
 

I hope you and your family have a wonderful 
Thanksgiving! 


